
- _ - - -.

OL O
'

,

.

.

MAR 3 0 lM.

Docket No. 50-106

University of 111ssouri
ATTN: Dr. James Rhyne

Director, Research
Reactor Facility

Research Dark
Columbia, MO 65201

-

Gentlemen:
5

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO AN ODEN ITEM (ilRC INSPECT 10M REPORT NO. 50-186/91006(DR$5)) <

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 13, 1992, in ,

response to our letter Cated January 10, 1992,' requesting a written response to

-an Open Item associated with inspection Report No. 50 '86/91000,0RSS). We have

-rev lewed your corrective actions and nave no further questions at this time.

These corrective actions will be examined durinc future inspections.

S Pterely,

'
-

y ,~

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch-

cc: CCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Dr. William 'fernetson, Director

of Nuclear Facilities
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